
From: Ken Hutcheon   
Sent: 15 September 2020 14:43 
To: Licensing <Licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk> 
Subject: LICENSING - MALMAISON HOTEL 51 QUEEN'S ROAD ABERDEEN - 
Queens Cross Community Council Objection 
 

4. Malmaison License 

 

Queens Cross Community Council wish to support the residents near the 
above premises and strongly object to the license extension the Hotel have 
applied for. 

We base the objection on the rather obvious impact of more people drinking 
close to residential properties at an even LATER time. 

We are surprised that an extension to 1am in a residential area is applied for 
especially if some of that activity can be pursued in an outdoor area. 

Residents are bound to be affected by more people getting into cars in the 
rear late at night with the accompanying banging of doors. 

These residents are affected not only by cars in the rear car park but also the 
overflow that can expand into Queens Lane South behind the hotel and even 
closer to residential property. 

Also noisy Hotel revellers can be found wandering down Queens Lane South 
and to allow this at an even later time is surely unacceptable.  

Queens Cross Community Council Strongly Object to any extension of 
Licensing for the above Hotel 

 

Regards Ken Hutcheon Secretary Queens Cross Community Council 
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